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Date: 15/02/2021 
 
In accordance with due process of law, Caretaker Finance Minister 
Dr. Ghazi Wazni received the letter sent from the governor of 
Lebanon’s Central Bank (BDL), Riad Salame, in which he 
confirms his commitment to all the provisions of Law no. 200 
dated 29/12/2020 and his positive cooperation with Alvarez & 
Marsal concerning the questions they asked. Wazni shall transfer 
the response to the concerned firm, as decided. 
Minister Wazni also received the letter on subsidies and transfers 
to Electricite du Liban. 

 


